
Brookfield Holiday Club 

Christmas 2014 

 

Merry Christmas! I hope you have all had a good term at 

school. This Christmas the holiday club will be opened 

from Monday 22nd until Wednesday 24th at 2.00pm. We are 

open again after Christmas on Friday the 2nd January 2015. 

We will be having loads of winter fun this Christmas 

including: 

Brookfield’s crazy winter sports 

Making Christmas decorations and crafts 

Christmas baking 

Watching Christmas films 

 

If you have any favourite Christmas films feel free to bring 

them in to watch with your friends. We are collecting 

glass jars for our crafts so if you have any at home please 

bring them in. Don’t forget to wear your old clothes, bring 

spare clothes and wellie boots so you can join in with all 

the fun! 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

  

 


